
COMING UP AT
COYOTE CREEK

JUNE 19, 2O25

Dear Coyote Creek Families,

We’ve had an energetic and joyful few weeks at Coyote Creek! Sports Day was a
fantastic success, filled with team spirit, laughter, and sunshine. A big thank you to our
staff and volunteers for organizing such a fun-filled day, and to our students for their
incredible participation and sportsmanship.

We also celebrated Rainbow Week, a vibrant display of our school’s commitment to
inclusion, kindness, and community. From themed spirit days to classroom discussions,
it was heartwarming to see students expressing themselves and lifting each other up.

As we enter the final stretch of the school year, excitement continues to build! Classes
are heading out on various field trips to explore, learn, and make memories together.
We’re also preparing to celebrate our Grade 7 students during their Leaving Ceremony
—a special moment to honour their journey and send them off with pride.

With just a few days left, we’re savouring every moment. Please remember that June
26th is an early dismissal day as we wrap up a wonderful year at Coyote Creek.

Warm regards, 
Coyote Creek staff
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June 19- Grade 7 Celebration, Div 8 Sandcastle bowling

June 20: Div. 18, 27, 29, and 30 head to the Waterpark /

Kona ICE

June 20- World Refugee Day

June 21- Nat’l Indigenous Peoples’ Day

June 23: Grade 3 students will enjoy a day at the beach

June 24:

Div. 1–5 will also visit the beach

Div. 7–14 will head to the park for outdoor fun

June 25: Div. 17–21 visit Fleetwood Park

June 26- Early Dismissal 1:28 / PAC PIZZA DAY for ALL

STUDENTS / Last Day of School - reports go home.
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A TICKET IS REQUIRED FOR ENTRANCE

PARENT PHOTOS WILL BE FROM 11:00 TO 11:30 

PIZZA WILL BE SERVED AT 11:30 

PARENTS LEAVE AT 11:30, PICKUP AFTER SCHOOL

GRADE 7 LEAVING 
CERAMONY

Doors open at 8:45 am BRING YOUR TICKET
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Co-Chairs: Athena Melo and
Pooja Bagry

Vice-President: Monika Dhanoa
Secretary: Kelvin Wang

Treasurer: Raveen Bhatti
Hot Lunch Coordinator: Vicky Le

PAC 2025-2026
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As we approach the end of another
wonderful school year, we want to take a
moment to acknowledge and celebrate

several members of our teaching staff
who will be moving on to new

adventures next year.

While it is always bittersweet to say
goodbye, we are incredibly grateful for

the time, dedication, and care these
educators have shared with our

students, families, and school
community. Their contributions have

made a lasting impact, and they will be
deeply missed

Please join us in wishing them all the
very best in their next chapters—whether

it’s a new school, a new role, or a well-
earned change of pace. We know they

will continue to inspire and lead with the
same heart and passion they brought to

Coyote Creek every day.

Once part of the Coyote Creek family,
always part of the Coyote Creek family.

STAFF LEAVING
Jaskirat Mattu

Faith Wilkes
Harneet Sangra

Abhishek Mahajan 
Edwin Medel

Diana Robertson
Megan Morrison

Brooke Chu
Andrea Leiva

Zina Elgouhary
Kiran Gill

Soiban Pataky
Satinder Bhatia

Peter Lai
Tina Dhaliwal

Alison Douglas
Edwin Palapuz
Katie Nemec

Gabriella Bruxelle
Jennifer Miller
Navrin Sandhu

Josephine Sami
Surinder Beesla



It is with both heavy hearts and warm congratulations
that we say goodbye to our incredible Vice Principal, Mrs.
Gill, as she prepares to embark on a new journey to
another school at the end of this school year. Mrs. Gill,
your time here has made such a lasting impact. You’ve
been a brilliant leader. Wise, compassionate, and always
ready with thoughtful guidance and support.

Whether helping a student through a tough day,
supporting staff with quiet strength, or bringing calm and
clarity to every challenge, you’ve been the steady heart of
our school community. We are so grateful for everything
you’ve done. You’ve inspired admiration and respect from
all of us, and we’ve truly been lucky to have you.

FAREWELL & CONGRATULATIONS,
MRS. GILL

Congratulations on this new
chapter, Mrs. Gill. We wish you all
the success, joy, and connection
you so richly deserve. You’ll always
have a place in our hearts—and in
our story.

Although we're sad to see you go, we’re
excited about what lies ahead for you.
We’ve heard your new school is home to
a tight-knit and welcoming community,
and we know they are gaining someone
truly special. 



The lot is reserved for staff only as we have
very limited spots to accommodate all who
work in our school. 

Please refrain from leaving your vehicle
unattended in the drop off and pick up lane.  

Exercise caution when driving near the
school, adhere to posted speed limits, and
follow drop-off/pick-up procedures to ensure
everyone’s safety.

LIMITED PARKING SPOTS

Please refrain from
bringing your pets on

school grounds as it is a
Local bylaw and District
policy. Many people are

afraid of dogs and we
would like to ensure our

playgrounds remain
sanitary for little hands at

recess and lunch.



If you know your child will be away from school, please phone our school at 
604 597 0858 and listen to the prompts (press 1) directing you to leave a message in our
absentee mailbox. 

Alternatively, please email us at coyotecreek@surreyschools.ca at any time throughout the day.

ATTENDANCE & LATE ARRIVALS

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
2025

Additionally, we know mornings are busy times, but our teachers
begin instruction at 8:35 and students who arrive late miss
many wonderful parts of the morning learning routines. 

Students who arrive past 8:45, please report to the office.

mailto:coyotecreek@surreyschools.ca
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